ROYAL NORWEGIAN

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
T —

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to Heads
of Mission resident in Norway, and has the honour to inform them that
up-to-date information and advice in English on the novel corona virus
disease Covid-19 can be found on the webpages of the Norwegian Insitute
of Public Health (Folkehelseinstituttet): https://thi.no/en/id/infectious-
diseases/coronavirus/ For additional information the Norwegian Health
Authorities have established an information service on 815 55 015.

Advice may change rapidly, and it is highly recommended to keep
updated on the information and advice from Norwegian Health
Authorities.

Please note that in the case of suspected infection with the novel
coronavirus, GPs should primarily be contacted by phone. The public
emergency out-of-hours clinic (Legevakten) may be contacted by phone
number 116 117.

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Heads of Mission resident in Norway the assurance of its
highest consideration.

Oslo, 2 March 2020
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